

## St Peters CE Academy Alton

### School Association General Meeting

<b>Meeting Date &amp; Time</b>	10 June 2019, 19:00hrs	<b>Meeting Location</b>	The Blacksmith's Arms, Alton
<b>Meeting Chair</b>	Helen Stone	<b>Minutes Draft Date</b>	10-June-2019

Attendees	Apologies
Helen Stone <b>HS</b> Jo Stringer <b>JS</b> Anna Bennett <b>AB</b> Jade Power-Vaughan <b>JP</b> Deb Green <b>DG</b> Jess Harding <b>JH</b>	Yeng Beardmore <b>YB</b> Theresa Keates <b>TK</b> Helen Tate <b>HT</b> Heather John <b>HJ</b>

Item No.	Agenda	Details of Discussion	Action By:
2	Minutes of 07 May 2019	The minutes of 7 <sup>th</sup> May were agreed to be a true and accurate account of the meeting.	N/A
3	Fundraising update	<b>JH</b> sent advice that currently the account is £1959.16 in credit. £126.23 from sports day (same as last year!) £41.15 ice cream To check with <b>HT</b> /office re. tea towels/bags.	<b>JH</b> to check re. tea towels/bags
4	Future Fundraising	22 <sup>nd</sup> June is Alton Beer Festival. St Peter's will run a tea and cake stall from 1 - 3 on Saturday. Need 4 volunteers for 2 lots of shifts. <b>HS &amp; JS</b> will set up. <b>DG &amp; JH</b> 2-3pm <b>DG</b> to ask for volunteers for 1-2pm slot on Facebook. <b>DG</b> will also check admins for FB Page and add <b>JS</b> .  Summer fayre – to be held Thursday 18 <sup>th</sup> July. Children to organise some stalls. Ice Creams by <b>HS</b> . Will charge £5/stall as a donation, stall holders to keep profits. To include swap shop for adults/children also spare uniform from the office (leftovers to be donated to charity). Ask on FB Page for ideas. And for stall holders to come to PTA meeting on 1 <sup>st</sup> July to discuss.  <b>HS</b> to book date for The Bridge end of term party. (52 children in school)  Swimming hats – <b>HS</b> to look into Dove Valley/St Peter's logo.	<b>DG</b> to ask for 2 volunteers for 1-2pm slot and add <b>JS</b> to admin  <b>JS</b> to ask FB for ideas (when added on as admin)  <b>HS</b> to book Bridge, order swimming hats

		<p><b>AB/JH</b> to produce a list of the items that the PTA has funded this year so that we can send a “Thank You” to parents.</p> <p>Items to keep on agenda:</p> <p><b>HS</b> will source a gazebo and fund from PTA.</p> <p>Steve Bateman, Chair of PTA for The Valley School, Oakamoor has approached <b>JS</b> in regard to potentially working together on a fundraising project in the future. Suggested the adults’ disco party. Discussed adults’ disco – good earner so need to keep on agenda but work out what is needed to get more people involved.</p> <p>Items to be kept on agenda:  July – End of term party at Bridge, Food – i.e. breakfast at farm shop, pizza making at Blacksmith’s.  August – possible summer holiday activities.  September – Family Friendly Chocolate Bingo possibly as a joint venture with Oakamoor school. Possibly ask Gavin Carr to compere.  Microsoft funding – keep on agenda. <b>HT</b> will lead on this.</p> <p><b>DG</b> advised she could help with yoga, mindfulness – will look at running a session.</p>	<b>AB/JH</b> to produce a list
5	School wishlist	<b>AB</b> advised that school would appreciate funding for Timestables’ Rockstars, visiting author, Twinkl accounts, yearbooks, laptops (approx. £1187), Roots and Shoots assembly resource.	
6	Date for Next Meeting	<b>Monday 1<sup>st</sup> July 2019 at 19.00hrs at St Peter’s.</b>	Anyone available to attend + those intending to have stall at summer fayre